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August 14, 2019 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP ON PROPOSED WATER RATE INCREASES 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Inyo County will hold Prop 218 public workshops to address community 
questions regarding the proposed water rate increase going before the Board on October 01, 2019. 
 
 
 

 
Laws Customers: A meeting will be held at Laws Railroad Museum located on Silver Canyon Road, 

Bishop, on; 
 

1. Thursday, September 12, 2019 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm 
 
 

Independence Customers: Two meetings will be held at the Board of Supervisor’s Room in 

the County Administration Center located at 224 North Edwards, Independence, on; 
 

1. Thursday, September 5, 2019 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm 
2. Thursday, September 26, 2019 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm 

 
 

Lone Pine Customers: Two meetings will be held at Statham Hall (Senior Center) located at 138 

Jackson Street, Lone Pine, on; 
 

1. Thursday, August 29, 2019 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm 
2. Thursday, September 19, 2019 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm 

 
 
 
For additional information on the workshops please contact Katie Paterson at (760) 878-0208 


